
 

 

End violence for indigenous persons -- Wednesday, Nov 7 from 2 to 3 PM 
 
Larry Moffitt 
December 6, 2022 
 

 
 

Working to End Violence for Indigenous Persons 

Wednesday, December 7 from 2 to 3 PM 

 

With Special Guest: 

Ms. Lynette Grey Bull 

Founder and Director 

Not Our Native Daughters 

 

Hosted by: 

Rev. Zagery Oliver 

Executive Vice President 

Universal Peace Federation USA 

 

Register here to join: 

us-upf-org.zoom,us/meeting/register/tZclcu6rrz4uG9aCIpnYo9hc-8OHSEC4EMgR 

 

see flier attached 



Register  for the Zoom Webinar

Lynnette Grey Bull
Founder & Director, Not

Our Native Daughters

Wed., Dec. 7, 2022, 2 PM EST

Rev. Zagery Oliver
Executive Vice-President, Universal
Peace Federation, USA

Hosted By:


